
Mounties, 
 
I just wanted to follow up on my earlier email with some great news. Public Works let us know 
this morning that the new trash and recycling program will be able to go into effect once the 
new containers are delivered to your home the week of September 24-28 - i.e., you can start 
using the new containers right away! 
 
In addition, Public Works will tape a paper notice on the inside of your new trash lid. The notice 
will contain instructions detailing when you can leave your old trash and recycling containers on 
the curb for Public Works to dispose of if you so choose. Remember, you can keep your old 
containers for things like yard waste if you want. 
 
Other than that, you can still expect to receive your new trash and recycling containers 
September 24-28. There is a chance some containers will be delivered on the 29th if the vendor 
runs into problems. 
 
Puzzles this big can always run into unexpected delays, but we’ll keep you updated should 
anything change. 
 
Thank you everyone for your patience and understanding. 
 
Cheers, 
Luke 
 


